
As we approach the end of 2021, we are still not back to normal and we are still living with COVID.  It is 
always in our mind and continues to affect our plans on a daily basis.   However, at Montrose we have 
worked tirelessly to give the children some normality this term.  Whether that has been through quality 
teaching, structure, routine, pantomimes, trips, parties, productions or even just socialising in the    
playground with friends, we have managed to do it all.  This has only happened because of the hard 
work, determination and teamwork of every single member of staff at Montrose.  Thank you to all of 
our staff and thank you also for the support of our families.   

It is now time for you all to have a well-earned rest; many thanks to you all.  We hope you have a good 
holiday whatever you may be doing.  

Happy New Year to you all!      Miss Jackson, Head teacher 

 

 

 

Montrose School 

17th December 2021 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New year   

Achieving, Caring, Aspiring 

 St Andrews Church  

Years 1 - 6 visited the church last week to learn why     

Christmas is an important time of year for our Christian 

families.  Thank you to Reverend Rowena Bass for 

letting us visit and for speaking to the children.   

 Aladdin   

Years 4 – 6 had a great time at the pantomime 

this week and were a credit to the school.           

Mr Pearce even got a special acting part on 

stage! 

EYFS and Y1-2 Productions 

Well done to all of the children who have 

starred in shows over the last two weeks.  We 

are so pleased that these were able to take 

place this year and hope you enjoyed them! 



   

Nursery 

 

Reception  

Well done to the nursery children for a great show.  We all agreed they looked wonderful in their costumes!   

Year 1 

Some photos from our production this 
week. Thank you to all our families for  
your support this week. The children have 
been amazing.  

Thank you so much to everyone who came 

to see our Christmas show! The children 

were fantastic and we are so proud of them! 



 

 

 

Year 3 

We have had a spectacular final few days.  We’ve 
danced the cha cha slide in the Christmas party and 
the camel funk in ‘Lights, Camel, Action’, created 
calendars and Christmas cards, watched Christmas 
movies and read wintery stories.  

Year 2 

We booked out the Chromebooks and did some      
Christmas activities on Purple Mash and made some 
Christmas games.  We also had an end of term party and 
played some games which was great fun.   



Year 5 

Year 6 

Year 4 

We had a crafty day yesterday.  We think our 

Christmas cards and calendars turned out        

amazing!  

We made Christingles in our RE lesson, learnt to 

play two Christmas songs on the xylophones,     

completed Christmas tree tessellations, ate     

Christmas dinner and had our Year 4 Christmas 

party.  The children will need a rest this weekend!  

Thank you so much for all of your kind donations, we’ve had so many contributions to the reverse 

advent calendar! The items have been delivered to the food bank to help families that need it over 

Christmas.   We have also been sewing Christmas stockings this week and baking treats.   



 

We made it in the Leicester Mercury today!  You can pick up your copy this morning and find us on 
page 14. Well done to Montrose for putting on excellent Christmas   productions this year!  

End of Term Music  

A huge thank you to Mrs Rupp, Mr Jones and the children who performed 

in our end of term music concert.  We were wowed by the choirs, recorder 

group, string group and individual instrumentalists.   




